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From: JETER, JULIE D GS-12 USAF AFCEC AFCEC/CZTQ


Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 12:45 PM


To: jennifer.schultz@noaa.gov


Subject: green sea turtle at MacDill


Jennifer,


According to Miguel, our Florida expert at Cape Canaveral/Patrick, MacDill has no management of sea


turtles in their INRMP,


because they have never seen a sea turtle in their waters or nesting in their


shorelines. They don't appear as having any records of nesting in FWS records


either. He did have MacDill include the swimming sea turtles in their list of


T&E species table, due to possibilities of these highly mobile species showing


up in their waters where accessible, and to follow standard Sea turtle


smalltooth sawfish construction conditions for in-water work.


In my opinion the place is too urbanized/developed to be attractive to any sea turtle except for perhaps a


sick one. Hope this helps.


I will ask about the properties in the Pacific. Julie


Julie Jeter


Wildlife Biologist


AFCEC/CZTQ
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